
 

  

 

 

 

KITELET FROM THE DIRECTOR 

 

   

 

 

Dates to 
Remember 

 

 

 

Sunday, December 4th 
Online Raise Right Gift 
Card Orders Due 
 
Friday, December 9th 
Curriculum Day 
No School 
 
Monday, December 12th 
Board Meeting - 7:30 PM 
 
Monday - Friday, 
December 26th - 30th 
Holiday Break 
No School 
 
Monday, January 2nd 
New Year's Day (observed) 
No School 
 

 

November 30, 2022 

Dear GCS Families, 
  
We hope you have been able to keep warm as we 
enter into this season of colder weather and festive 
celebrations here in New England. There is no better 
place to be than a school with young children to 
celebrate the magic and fun that comes during this 
time of year.  
 

Tunza 

As we close out the month of November, our teachers 
have worked hard to embrace opportunities in their 
curriculum that help to teach kindness, gratefulness, 
and giving. Thank you the many of you that helped to 
collect breakfast items to donate to the local food 
pantry, “Loaves and Fishes”.  Together, we donated 
284 pounds of food to share with those families who 
depend on this resource to supplement their 
nutrition.   Most of us here don’t really have to worry 
about getting enough food for breakfast; in fact, we 
often have to find strategies to persuade and even 
sometimes bribe children to eat enough during meal 
time for good health and daily substance. It is so 



important to share and teach the values of sharing, 
caring of others, and perspective taking at this young 
age. Please continue to teach and guide your children 
during this time of year and beyond. As parents and 
guardians, you are your child’s best teacher!!  Our 
year-long them of TUNZA (to treat with care or 
affection) fits in perfectly.  Attached please take a 
peek at this month’s Kindness Calendar, December 
Kindness Calendar 2022 with some helpful ideas 
to guide you in this continuous endeavor. You can 
use these ideas, or substitute ones that are 
meaningful to your family.  
 

GCS Greenhouse 

The completion of our greenhouse in the far corner 
of our playground is finally complete! It has been a 
work in progress since moving back to our original 
site, and we are so grateful to have this “outdoor” 
classroom back to add into weekly schedules. It 
provides such a wonderful environment to visit even 
during cold and rainy weather, helping to teach 
children the science of growing with temperature 
and humidity, hearing the sounds as raindrops pitter 
patter of the plastic roof top, keeping children 
connected to nature and helping them to garden all 
season long. We are grateful to last year’s Annual 
Fund for making this possible. Thank you to GCS 
Board Members, Laura Hankin, Kelly Lopez, and 
Jessica Barie and her husband, Dan, for leading this 
endeavor.  
 

Chance Calendars 

Don’t forget those last-minute holiday gift needs with 
our exciting GCS CHANCE CALENDAR. It is the 
perfect way to thank friends, bus drivers, teachers, 
neighbors, mail carriers, and the like. There are over 
30 chances to win great prizes such as passes to Davis 
Farm Land, wellness gift certificates, jewelry from 
Facets, and so much more. See for yourself and check 
out the calendar at 
www.grotoncommunityschool.org/chance-
calendar. The cost is just $10.00 for one calendar, 
or 6 for $50.00. Calendars can be purchased online 
or in person through the end of January. And you 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YMoQpmocCn675209rQGEtphaALTwDKkkzfm6Q0O1KdsZWyEQJNNxlGnztfj0Jddvk6sHTMPL3zt2WMJuhxm2Aok19SrRhDjm52_3XZlST2mRKSs_Y2LZmVZcUnBqwo0qI_obuGioz1v29vFt1PS5olg9_9fwyGEq2smCPvr1jpz8AEQSOJKfMH2XP6N5VCuJoc8Z8IOlOWrLCvOT3l0PQN9spYAEZHHhFuhQQYE5-rc=&c=jwSkiO6b7d8Mo_Q7cr9GdQyWRCBOtd1M0anEV9mfPfhYWbCDB0KeSw==&ch=0cTDcwx2wFhH731vPOwpdvhEvtCQXj4nKTw2E08tkUzGgrXSPvbrEA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YMoQpmocCn675209rQGEtphaALTwDKkkzfm6Q0O1KdsZWyEQJNNxlGnztfj0Jddvk6sHTMPL3zt2WMJuhxm2Aok19SrRhDjm52_3XZlST2mRKSs_Y2LZmVZcUnBqwo0qI_obuGioz1v29vFt1PS5olg9_9fwyGEq2smCPvr1jpz8AEQSOJKfMH2XP6N5VCuJoc8Z8IOlOWrLCvOT3l0PQN9spYAEZHHhFuhQQYE5-rc=&c=jwSkiO6b7d8Mo_Q7cr9GdQyWRCBOtd1M0anEV9mfPfhYWbCDB0KeSw==&ch=0cTDcwx2wFhH731vPOwpdvhEvtCQXj4nKTw2E08tkUzGgrXSPvbrEA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YMoQpmocCn675209rQGEtphaALTwDKkkzfm6Q0O1KdsZWyEQJNNxlGnztfj0JddvtVmHFs3OpUO9ZQwSbNaWcegj9yU2TWo6Lq1D_zVJZqSCuNxLN9YboFESoabl3hLUHWhFM2lSMtnxfU5D8WxwOcwu_K4uT5NfW1C0JUsbHAiOXTzoSEIdr81NP3nOWOPcoFyIIuSDyY1GTs_AA_NjI5cCI_et0rxq&c=jwSkiO6b7d8Mo_Q7cr9GdQyWRCBOtd1M0anEV9mfPfhYWbCDB0KeSw==&ch=0cTDcwx2wFhH731vPOwpdvhEvtCQXj4nKTw2E08tkUzGgrXSPvbrEA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YMoQpmocCn675209rQGEtphaALTwDKkkzfm6Q0O1KdsZWyEQJNNxlGnztfj0JddvtVmHFs3OpUO9ZQwSbNaWcegj9yU2TWo6Lq1D_zVJZqSCuNxLN9YboFESoabl3hLUHWhFM2lSMtnxfU5D8WxwOcwu_K4uT5NfW1C0JUsbHAiOXTzoSEIdr81NP3nOWOPcoFyIIuSDyY1GTs_AA_NjI5cCI_et0rxq&c=jwSkiO6b7d8Mo_Q7cr9GdQyWRCBOtd1M0anEV9mfPfhYWbCDB0KeSw==&ch=0cTDcwx2wFhH731vPOwpdvhEvtCQXj4nKTw2E08tkUzGgrXSPvbrEA==


still have a couple more days to purchase Raise Right 
Gift Cards. Online orders are due on Sunday, 
December 4th.  
 

Health & Wellness 

And lastly, thank you for your continued partnership 
in helping us to monitor and keep the health and 
safety of our children, staff, and families as a 
priority. With COVID still lingering, elevated cases of 
RSV, the onset of flu season, and a slew of other colds 
and illness popping up, we appreciate your diligence 
in keeping y our children home when contagious, 
notifying the school with symptoms and questions, 
and wearing masks as a precaution when 
appropriate. 
  

Congratulations! 

Congratulations to the Hryniewich family on the 
birth of their daughter, Hayley (brother, Carter, is in 
the MWF AM Blue Room); to the Jarugumilli family 
on the birth of their daughter, Mayukha (brother, 
Karthi, is in the AM Pre-K Purple Room); and to the 
Wilson family on the birth of their daughter, 
Charlotte (sister, Caroline, is in the TTh FD Yellow 
Room). 
 

Thank You! 

Thank you to the following volunteers who provided 
snacks and beverages for our special Ribbon Cutting 
celebration this week: Jodi Amichetti, Jamie 
Caloggero, Beth Christoforo, Connor Dennehy, 
Heather Gertiesen, Lindsay Guaraldi, Kim Montilli, 
Chelsea Reyes, Stacy Scott, and Melissa 
Sulprizio. Thanks, also, to the GCS Board for 
“stocking the fridge” in our Staff Room this month. 
  
We would also like to thank the following for other 
donations this month: The Brokaw family for bubble 
wrap & a book; the Cook, Doyle, and Kramer families 
for treats for the Staff; and to the Braide-Moncoeur 
family for flowers for the front desk.   
 

 



Wishing you all a Happy Holiday season with your 
families! 
 

 

Linda Kosinski   

GCS Director 
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http://www.grotoncommunityschool.org/
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https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YMoQpmocCn675209rQGEtphaALTwDKkkzfm6Q0O1KdsZWyEQJNNxlJPd4PWlv7KTtLgoXp_h50Ly6hJfSPHHQChyFhAriHxIrpQ4q57FQTDcIeiJd75jX8f7exxy4luYJ7A1vrbnlOrGjCKKvG-o7rf8mHfJMJbR&c=jwSkiO6b7d8Mo_Q7cr9GdQyWRCBOtd1M0anEV9mfPfhYWbCDB0KeSw==&ch=0cTDcwx2wFhH731vPOwpdvhEvtCQXj4nKTw2E08tkUzGgrXSPvbrEA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YMoQpmocCn675209rQGEtphaALTwDKkkzfm6Q0O1KdsZWyEQJNNxlJUoZHUykR-nDcS0urS4e9Tu5HDEHJHR7oZZ3xkkVHPDiZzPLQ0ctyR5YDNJkoFYIb9Uc65CKxKh&c=jwSkiO6b7d8Mo_Q7cr9GdQyWRCBOtd1M0anEV9mfPfhYWbCDB0KeSw==&ch=0cTDcwx2wFhH731vPOwpdvhEvtCQXj4nKTw2E08tkUzGgrXSPvbrEA==

